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2nd February, 2018                                                                                                        Cir/17-18/42 

Dear Parent, 

• Saturday, 3rd February, 2018 will be a holiday for classes Mont. Blue to VIII and X. Classes IX and 

XI will write their final term exam. These classes will follow the regular winter time. 

• Class XII will have Math enrichment class on Saturday from 9.10 a.m. to 12 noon. Students will 

come by school bus and will go back on their own. However, if they wish to take the school 

transport in the afternoon then they will have to stay till 2.50 p.m. in the school. 

• Students of classes V to VIII had an informative and interactive session on ‘The Life of Guru 

Ravidas” on Wednesday, 31st January on the occasion of Guru Ravidas Jayanti. 

• Students of all the classes must submit their caste certificate (SC/ST/OBC) by 9th February, 18 

otherwise they will be considered as General category. 

• Students may also submit their BPL certificate, if eligible.  

• Parents can now track the school buses route no. S2 through GPS system. You can download the 

App. Name : icruse, Mail id: samsara, Password: 123456; Bus no. UP AAT 3442 and  UP 
16 AT 3445. 

• Important information for class IX and XI 

� The final Term Examination will start from Saturday, 3rd February, 2018. Date sheet has 

already been shared.   

� It is compulsory to score 33% in each subject to be promoted to the next class. 

�  Retest for class IX will start from 19th February, 18 and for class XI will start from 21st 

February, 18. The date sheet will be shared later with the concerned students. 

� Open day for classes IX and XI is on Wednesday, 21st February, 18. 

� PFM for classes IX and XI is on Saturday, 24th February, 18. The timings will be from 9 

a.m.-11 a.m. 

� New academic session (2018-2019) for class X and XII will begin from 7th March, 18 and 

13th March, 18 respectively.   

• Admissions for the next academic year i.e. 2018-2019 have started. For further admission 

enquiries, kindly call 0120-6981002, 9582770015, 9582770040 (8.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.)    

• Please make timely payment of the school fees. 

Samsara Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


